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April 19, 1973

TO ALL PUBLIC SERVICE OFFICES

The National Gallery's special exhibition 
"Impressionist and Post-impressionist Paintings from 
the U.S.S.R." has been overwhelmingly received by all 
those who live in and are visiting Washington, B.C.

We would like to ask for your help in letting 
everyone know that these paintings, which have never 
been seen in the U. S. before, will only be on view 
for another 10 days. There have been crowds, but the 
Gallery is open until 9 p.m. and we would like to 
emphasize that there are no lines in the late afternoon 
and evening.

We realize that this is short notice for airing 
a public service announcement. Nevertheless, we hope 
that you will appreciate the value and assist us by 
sending it out over your stations as soon as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Katherine Warwick 
Assistant to the Director


